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VIEN NANG LUGNG NGUYEN TU VIET NAM

VIETNAM ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

Address : 59 Ly Thuong Kiét - Ha Noi Telephone : 84-4-9 423479; 9 421912
E-mail: hq.vaec@hn.vnn.vn FAX : 84-4-9 424133

Mr. Kazuhisa Mori,
Executive Vice-Chairman

Japan Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc.
Fax. 81-3-5777-0760

Hanoi, June 23, 2003

Dear Mr. Mori,

In order to receive CPV’s favorable consideration to the nuclear power
development programme in Viet Nam, VAEC has discussed and requested JAIF to
organize a CPV’s high-ranking official visit head by H.E. Mr. Do Nguyen Phuong,
Chairman of the CPV’s Commission for Science and Education. |

I'am very grateful to hear that JAIF accepted our proposal and is doing preparation
works for the visit.

In this connection, I would like to inform you that the suitable time for the visit is
in August or September of this year.

I'look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

i)

Vuong Huu Tan
Chairman of the VAEC
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